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As mechanical timepieces were around the 18th century, they were expensive. Much the
same as they are today, an hourglass was still commonplace on most ships of the period.

Until we can find a working example or replica of an 18th-century mechanical timepiece,
we will use the 30-minute hourglass timepiece. The hourglass will be set by a ships officer
or designated watch officer chosen by the Captain, 1st Mate, or Bosun. Once the officer
of the watch is chosen they will maintain the ringing of the bell for the duration of the

watch till the next watch, or the end of the event whichever happens first.

Graphic from: https://classicsailor.com/2019/03/the-ships-bell-2/

Most of the events we do fall within the Forenoon & afternoon and a few fall into the
First Dog, and fewer into the Second Dog & First watch.

Most of the events we do start at the 10 am or noon mark.
The ones that start at 10 am will have 4 bells right at opening, and the events that start

at noon start with 8 bells, and the 12:30 is 1 bell.

This will be followed at all events we have a flie setup at starting 4 July 2022.
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